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StarLab  
Guidelines for Schools 

       
 

Contact Person:  Please let us know who the primary contact person will be and 
give us their phone number and email address. 
 
Room Size:  A 25’ X 25’ room with a (preferred) twelve foot ceiling.  The room 
must be  carpeted, air-conditioned and in an area that has quiet surroundings. 
 
Supplies Required:  Two electrical plug-ins and an extension cord if the distance 
is more than 25 feet from where the planetarium will be placed. 
 
Map:  Please send a detailed map of directions and where to park at the school. 
 
The students will learn about Constellations, Latitude, Hawaiian Navigation and 
view images taken by the telescopes.  Each Show is approximately 45 minutes in 
length.  Please schedule at least ten minutes in between the programs for students 
to leave and re-enter the planetarium.   
 
If your school does not have a room that is of the appropriate size and air-
conditioned, we suggest you contact your local library or perhaps a hotel within 
your vicinity to ask if you can use their facilities. 
 
There is no cost to the schools for use of the StarLab.   
 
 
For further information, please direct questions and inquiries to: 
 
Janice Harvey 
Gemini Observatory    
Public Information and Outreach 
 (808) 974-2603 
jharvey@gemini.edu  
 

Christine Copes 
Gemini Observatory 
Public Information and Outreach 
 (808) 974-2531 
ccopes@gemini.edu  
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